Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: arched1@aol.com

Sent: Saturday, July 26, 2014 4:02 PM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: Special Use Permit for Belmont Food
Hi, Matthew,

I live in the 3100 block of Floyd Avenue, just behind the library and Belmont Food. We have always supported the
expansion and upgrading of businesses along Belmont, always with the understanding that parking would not be affected.
However, within a year or so of the opening of Stucci's, a sign was placed in the library parking lot saying that no
overnight parking was allowed except for restaurant patrons and library users. That parking lot has been a much-needed
overflow parking area for the residents of Floyd and Elwood, since there is frequently no street parking available,
especially when the restaurants are open. | have been told that the policy has been changed to allow overnight parking
for residents, but the signs remain. If the expansion of Belmont Food brings additional parking problems to our area
without some relief for residents, then | would be against allowing the restaurant to have the special use permit. Thank
you for addressing this concern.

Sincerely,

Edward Dail

3119 Floyd Avenue



